
From: Cllr Martyn Bolt  
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2024 2:38 PM  
Subject: RE: D116-2410 (AO) TRO Amendment Order No 10 of 2024 - Kitson Hill Road, 
Mirfield  
  
Thanks Harry  
  
In that case, please log as an objection on to the scheme.  
  
That whilst fully supportive of road safety measures, as discussed and requested with officers 
I would like to see a more holistic project resolving the term me issues of parking on Slipper 
Lane near to the junc on with Kitson Hill Road, and also the  frequent out-of school issues of 
vehicles being le on Kitson Hill Rd, obstructing the access to the bus stop and creating other 
obstructions/safety issues as they create a chicane and deviate traffic just before the existing 
build-out on the highway  
  
Regards  
  
Martyn   
  


